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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Kevin Dunbar - Minimum Parking Requirements - CK 4350-024-001

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 3:01 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Kevin Dunbar ‐ Minimum Parking Requirements ‐ CK 4350‐024‐001 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to  ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, July 29, 2024 ‐ 14:29 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, July 29, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: He/him/his 

First Name: Kevin 

Last Name: Dunbar 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address: 339 Weyakwin Drive 
Ward: Ward 9 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Public Hearing, July 31, 2024 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 6.1.9 Zoning Bylaw Amendment to Remove Minimum Parking 
Requirements [GPC2023-0503] 
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Comments: 
I am writing to express my support for the removal of costly parking mandates. In the midst of an housing crisis the 
city must do all it can to support affordable development. Saskatoon needs a wider range of housing options and not 
all housing requires the same amount of parking. Letting the developer decided how much parking to build will allow 
some housing at a lower cost with less parking where the developer feels it is not necessary. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




